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17 August 2023 
 
 
 

John Duthie 

Director   

Tattico Limited 

PO Box 91562 Victoria Street 

Auckland 1142 

 

via email: john.duthie@tattico.co.nz 

 

 

Dear John,  

 
RE: Clause 23(2) Resource Management Act 1991 Further Information – Private Plan Change request 

by the Ministry of Housing and Urban Development to rezone land within the current Wairaka Precinct, 

to amend the provisions within the existing precinct and to rename the precinct “Te Auaunga” – 1 – 

139 Carrington Road 

 
Thank you for your comprehensive response to Clause 23 requests, received 27 July 2023. 
 
The Council specialists team has reviewed the responses.  There are limited matters on which further 
clarification is required.  Please see the further information requests attached to this letter. 
 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Peter Reaburn 
Consultant Planner for Auckland Council 
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